
I oppose this bill because it is essentially unchanged from the last time the Democrats tried to ram it through. If passed, this bill 
would create a liability nightmare for law abiding gun owners. Because there is no lock that cannot be defeated by criminals given 
enough time, it is impossible to fully comply with the law. If for instance, a criminal were to break into my car and snip the cable 
securing the lock box to my seat frame and get it open and illegally access my firearm, I'm somehow liable for that? Moreover, how 
would I prove compliance? In addition to the former, we live in an increasingly violent time with homicide rates that are skyrocketing, 
necessitating quick access to arms for defense. Just last summer, Oregon saw violent riots on a nightly basis, with a Trump 
supporter gunned down in the street simply for his political expression. This bill is a flat out landmine of liability for gun owners who 
may have to quickly defend themselves from lawless individuals. Therefore, I ask that you vote NO!


